Still Fishing Safely in a COVID-19 Environment

Following the Government’s lifting of all legal restrictions for Covid-19 on July
19th 2021, we can also lift the Covid-19 restrictions affecting the Club Lake
from that date.

We thank you for your adherence to the Club’s Covid restrictions over the past
15 months or so.

However, we think you would agree that we should maintain a level of social
distancing that we have grown accustomed to for a gradual release from
lockdown.

To that end we hope you will continue to observe the following
recommendations:

e Anyone displaying symptoms of COVID19, or who shares a household with
any individual displaying symptoms, should not come to the Club Lake and
should continue to follow Government advice on isolation.

e Sanitise your hands thoroughly immediately after closing the main gate.

e When parking please leave sufficient space between vehicles to maintain
‘social distancing’ whilst unloading / loading fishing tackle.

e Restrict sharing of Fishing Tackle to members of the same household.

e Bailiffs maintain ‘social distance’ from Members and to only request sight
of Membership Card to view details, no handling of cards.

Thank you for your continued support & patience.
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